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Financial Aid Office Code of Conduct

The Adler University Office of Financial Aid staff is committed to the highest standards of professional conduct. Our
institution is a member of the National Association of Student Financial Aid Administrators (NASFAA). We abide by the
Statement of Ethical Principles and Code of Conduct established by NASFAA, which is our national professional
organization.

Additionally, all University officers, employees, and agents of Adler University are expressly prohibited from any of the
following:
e revenue-sharing arrangements with any lender,
e steering borrowers to particular lenders or delaying loan certifications, and
o offers of funds for private loans to students in exchange for providing concessions or promises to the lender for a
specific number of federal student loans, a specified loan volume, or a preferred lender arrangement.

Office of Financial Aid staff are also expressly prohibited from any of the following:
e receiving gifts from a lender, guaranty agency, or loan servicer, and
e accepting compensation for:
o any type of consulting arrangement or contract to provide services to or on behalf of a lender relating to
education loans, and
o service on an advisory board, commission, or group established by lenders or guarantors, except for
reimbursement for reasonable expenses.

To review the NASFAA Statement of Ethical Principles, click here.

To review the NASFAA Code of Conduct, click here.
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